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No on SB 1154. The party in charge is about control and is anti-American American 

Marxist party. This is another example where the anti-America, ant-Oregonians in 

rural areas is out of control. The party in charge is unable to fix their overspending, 

hates rural Oregonians that think and work independently. Taking away our well 

rights is about American Marxist control of our wells and ability to use our wells as 

such as we paid for in the tens of thousands, we spent for the well. This bill just 

proves how much the party in charge, the American Marxist party hates rural 

Oregonians. Your hatred of working Oregon families and rural way of life is disgusting 

and just proves how anti-American your party is. Stop taking our GOD given rights 

away. Your party is of Satan for how you treat people. I side with GOD and oppose 

SB 1154.  


